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It is great that FHFA is trying to make it easier for people to buy homes. However, we have to
 be careful not to make it too easy to avoid the last housing crisis from happening again.
To encourage Fanie and Freddie to do a better job, FHFA should release them from the
 conservatorship as soon as possible. Since they need to capitalize their earnings to set up their
 strong foundation to handle potential mortgage problem in the future. Right now the
 government take all their profits away but this must stop when they repay all their bail out
 money plus interest to the government. Our economy strength is based on capitalism not
 nationalism. Taking money away from investors/ shareholders without any compensation is
 wrong and illegal under our constitutional law. The law must be respected and obeyed by
 everyone of us including our government. We do not want China or Russian systems. These
 systems will oppress the freedom of investment choices of people and the growth of our
 nation.

Sincerely,

Tuoc Dang.
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